
From: Thomas V Cohen 
To: Planning and Housing; Mayor Tory; Councillor Matlow; Chris Murray; Tracey Cook; Gregg Lintern; Councillor

 Bailao; Councillor Bradford; Councillor Fletcher; Councillor Nunziata; Councillor Perks; Councillor Wongtam 
Subject: Midtown Centre Toronto Agenda Item "2021.PH25.7" 
Date: June 23, 2021 4:43:59 PM 

Dear fellow Torontonians, 

Having sat on the Working group for Canada Square, I can vouch for the energy and harmony
 It had, and on the power of the collective vision. I do urge you to accept the motion from
 councillors Robinson, Matlow and Colle, and to go forward with the proposal from chief
 planner Lintern: to study the implications of our design for a real city centre at Yonge and
 Eglinton, on the TTC and Canada Square lands. 

Tom Cohen 

Chair, Eglinton Park Residents’ Association 
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